¢/o Susan Wall
4540 Portland Street
Burnaby, B.C.
VSJ2N9

November 27th, 2014

City of Burnaby

Executive Committee of Council
¢/o Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, B.C.

VSG IM2

Attention: Councillor P. Calendino
Chair
Dear Sir:

On behalf of the Burnaby New Westminster Ringette Association,  would like to pass on
a note of sincere thanks to the City of Burnaby for the in-kind grant to cover the rental
costs for the carousel at Burnaby Village Museum. The participants of our tournament
thoroughly enjoyed the weekend - both the carousel rides and the addition of Rogers
Hometown Hockey helped to enhance the experience.

Once again, we appreciate the City of Burnaby’s on-going support.

Yours truly,

on behalf of the Teurnament Commiltee
604 438 0394
604 764 2403



